
Promise Town Ministries   
 

Hello Promise Town Families,   

As we come to the end of our school year, I want to update you on some important changes this summer.  

Firstly, I cannot thank you all enough for your continued support!! This has been trying times for all and we have 

truly come together as the Body of Christ. Without us working together we could not have achieved so much.  

As we have remained opened, we have been closely following guidance set forth by the FSSA and CDC. Changing 
our hours of operation and drop off/pick up procedures is just one of the many decisions made to ensure the 
safety of all our children and staff. 

As our state prepares to re-open, we look forward to our summer programing. We do not take safety measures 
lightly, and as a precaution will continue to operate with adjusted hours and drop off/pick up procedures.  

May 4th – May 22nd  

• Promise Towns is open Monday – Thursday: 8:30AM (drop off) – 4:00PM (pick up)  

May 25th – May 29th  

• Promise Town is Closed  

• No fees are charged for this week 

• Janitors will give the entire building an additional deep clean  

• Staff will get much needed break to prepare for summer the transition  
 

June 1st – July 31st  

• Promise Towns is open Monday – Friday: 8:30AM (drop off) – 4:00PM (pick up)  

• Closed in observance of July 4th holiday, on Friday July 3rd.  

I understand that this decision will have a big impact in your daily routine. I, however, liken this current re-opening 
plan to a physician’s prescription. I do not believe we stop taking the medication just because our symptoms have 
decreased and we are “feeling better”, but we must finish the entire prescription as ordered to reap the full 
benefit of the “medication” prescribed.  

To that point, we will continue to follow the guidelines of FSSA and CDC throughout the summer, updating overall 
procedures accordingly.  

We are committed to the well-being and learning of your child and will continue to forward resources via 
ClassDojo app, coursework packets, and post on our website in effort to continue learning while at home. 

Thank you for your continued support. Again, reach out if there are any issues or concerns.  
 
Soli Deo Gloria,  
Andrea Takase 


